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Easter Bunny Bingo 

Our annual Easter Bunny Bingo will take place on 

Monday 1st April at 3:20 p.m. 

 

Tickets will go on sale on Monday 25th March 

from the Early Years Classroom at Home Time. 

 

Tickets cost £1.00 which includes  

Entry and Refreshments. 

 

Bingo Tickets can be bought on the day: 

£2.00 for an adult book  

£1.00 for a child book 

28.03.19 - Year 1 Phonics Screening Check           

    Parents' Workshop 

29.03.19—Year Six Tesco Bag Pack 1:30-3:00  

01.04.19 - Easter Bunny Bingo 

04.04.19 - Year Two SATs Parents' Workshop 

04.04.19 - Year Six Height and Weight Check 

05.04.19 - School finishes for Easter  

23.04.19 - School re-opens for Summer Term  

02.05.19-  Polling Day  - School closed except for 

    Y6 

07.05.19 - Year Two SATs tests begin 

Test Weeks 
 

Today marks the end of our two-week 

Assessment Focus in school. Children 

in all classes behaved perfectly as they 

completed their Reading and Maths 

tests in the Hall and their classrooms. 

They demonstrated resilience and a 

high level of applica9on both of which 

are skills that will benefit them in years 

ahead.  

Teachers are now busily marking the 

tests to see what the children have 

learned and need to work on next. 

         Get Cracking 

We are invi9ng all our children to enter 

this year’s Decorate an Easter Egg      

Compe99on again this year.  As our focus 

is on Reading, this year we would like the 

eggs to be based on a book theme e.g. 

The Gruffalo, Diary of a Wimpy Kid or The 

Hungry Caterpillar.  

Entries can be brought into school from 

Monday 1st April and judging will take 

place at lunch9me on Thursday 4th April 

so make sure your ‘Decorated Egg’ is in 

before then to be included. 

The winners will be announced at Friday’s 

Celebra9on Assembly. 

We can’t wait to see your crea9ons. 



Let’s Sing 

Well done to our choir ‘Vocalise’ who performed so 

brilliantly at Let’s Sing.  They were a credit to our 

school and received excellent feedback from Mr   

Orrell, from Wigan Music, who said ‘he had  never 

heard our song sung so well, and he’s heard it a lot’.  

The children’s behaviour was impeccable and they 

made us very, very proud.   

You’re all superstars      

Thank you also to our staff who have worked     

alongside the children during rehearsals to ensure 

the children knew all the songs.   

A special men9on must go to Ty from Year Six who 

performed a solo in front of over 1,000 people.   

Well Done Ty—You were fabulous!!!! 

Repor9ng your child’s absence from school 

For safeguarding reasons we must be no9fied if your child 

will be absent from school.  We have a dedicated absence  

repor9ng system on our telephone line 01942 255339 

(op9on 1).  Please use this facility before 9:30 a.m. to inform 

us if your child cannot aFend school.  Please do not use Class 

Dojo as these messages are not always checked throughout 

the day.  Please state your child’s name, Year Group and    

reason for illness.  Do not say ‘Unwell’ or ‘poorly’ as we use 

this informa9on to let our teachers know if there is a      

problem in a par9cular class for example a sickness bug or 

chicken pox etc. 

AFendance AFendance AFendance  

Congratula9ons to Early Years who have won February’s  

Monthly AFendance award and have had their special non     

uniform day today.   

A huge WELL DONE to Year Four who had 100% aFendance for    

Week Beginning 11th March and will have their special non         

uniform day on Friday 5th April. 

We encourage all our children to be an AFendance H.E.R.O 

‘Fur Clempt’ Food Shop 

Unfortunately, due to a cut in council 

funding, we will be unable to offer 

the ‘Fur Clempt’ Food shop aJer 

school.  The last delivery will be 

Tuesday 26th March. 

We would like to take this               

opportunity to thank our wonderful 

parents who have worked 9relessly 

to support the food shop all year. 

Advance No9ce 

Our Compe99ve Sports Day will 

be held on Tuesday 18th June 

and will include all classes from 

EY-Y6.  More details will follow 

nearer the 9me but we wanted 

to give you advance no9ce. 

The reserve day will be    

Wednesday 19th June. 


